
Welcome to 3rd Grade with Mrs. Palumbo

Welcome to Third Grade! My name is Mrs. Palumbo and I am so excited to be your

teacher this year.  I am looking forward to a great year of learning and exploring

with you. I hope that you have had a wonderful summer making lots of memories. I

also hope that you had some time to relax and recharge so that you are ready for

third grade!  Below you will find a list of individual and classroom supplies. If you

have any questions please feel free to contact me. My email is

palumbom@worcesterschools.net. I hope that you enjoy every last minute of your

summer vacation!

Mrs. Palumbo’s Supply List:

● One 2 inch binder

● 1 subject blue notebook (wide ruled)

● 1 subject red notebook (wide ruled)

● 1 subject green notebook (wide ruled)

● One Composition notebook

● 4 varied colored two pocket folders

● Colored Pencils or Crayons  (24 pack)

● Yellow, Orange, Green, Pink Highlighters

● 1 pack Ticonderoga Pencils

● Scissors

● Headphones

*Please do not label notebooks or folders. Each color will be used for a specific subject. I

will have labels for each student on the first day of school.

Classroom Wish List:

Tissues, Paper Towels, Clorox Wipes, Black Expo Markers
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